
 

   

 

Curitiba, November 28th, 2023 

 

CHAIRMAN COMMUNICATION 031/2023 

 

Dear ITKF Member Organizations, 

We hope everyone is doing well with your families. 

Below is information of general interest. 

 

1. ACKNOWLEDGMENTS 
We would like to thank the organizers of the ITKF Panamerican 
Championship, sensei Antonio Walger (ITKF Panamerican), sensei Sérgio 
Bastos (CBKT) and sensei Jean Edorado (FKTPR). We also thank all the 
managers, coaches and athletes from the participating countries and 
everyone who worked on the event. 
 
 

2. DISCLOSURE OF DAN DEGREES ON THE ITKF WEBSITE 
Dan's records are now visible for consultation on the ITKF website (itkf.global). 
It is an important step in the visibility of instructors and athletes officially 
registered at our institution. Any questions or information can be obtained by 
emailing registration@itkf.global. 
 
 

3. ITKF WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 2024 
Portugal confirmed the ITKF World Championship for the 7th to 13th of 
October 2024 in Vila do Conde (approximately 25 km from Sá Carneiro 
airport, in the city of Porto). We thank Sensei Fernando and the Portuguese 
Federation for their work and commitment. 
 
 
 

The Tradition Continues!!! 

 

Gilberto Gaertner 

ITKF Chairman 


